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As a medical cannabis patient, I’m worried about proposed regulations such as 
increased testing, track-and-trace mandates, and potency caps—that threaten local 
jobs at small cannabis farms and production facilities. These rules will raise costs, 
jeopardize employment, and favor large, out-of-state corporations. We’ve seen local 
manufacturing decline before, leading to lower product quality and fewer community 
jobs. The existing system works well, supporting local businesses and workers. Please
oppose these regulations to preserve our community’s jobs and economic stability.


